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---------- M E M O R A N D U M -----------  
 
 
 

TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
FROM: DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
  Philip J. Powlick, Division Director 
  Bill Duncan, Manager, Telecom & Water Section 

Clair Oman, Utility Analyst 
   
DATE: June 29, 2010 
 
RE: Docket No. 10-049-16: Action Request dated May 24, 2010 with the 

response due by July 1, 2010 concerning the Qwest / CenturyTel. – 
Indirect Transfer of Control investigation for Explanation and Statement 
of Issues to be Addressed. 

 
 

STATUS:     Investigation ongoing with further time necessary for Recommendation 
 
Data Requests have been issued and limited responses have been received.  Scheduling 
Conference and schedule completed June 9, 2010.  Highly Confidential information 
requested in data request has necessitated further review by CenturyLink and Qwest.  
CenturyLink and Qwest will shortly provide the DPU with its proposed measures for the 
handling of this material. This investigation will follow the schedule developed during 
the scheduling conference agreed to on June 9, 2010 by the parties. 


